

WANT TO LEARN MAGIC?

We invite you and your child to join us for first MAGIC meeting of the year! Saturday, September 21, from 10 a.m.-12 p.m. at the Villa Maria School, 161 Skymeadow Drive, Stamford CT.

Many of our current young members will be in attendance and you are sure to have a great time. Space is limited so RSVP now!



RSVP AT: SYM42.COM FOR YOUR FREE PASS



The S.Y.M. does much more than show kids how to perform magic tricks.



Our members gain great confidence and:

- Overcome shyness
- Develop self-esteem
- Learn the discipline of practicing
- · Learn public speaking skills
- Interact with other kids
- An alternative to athletic activities
- HAVE FUN!

The S.Y.M. features:

- Professional magicians as volunteer coaches
- World famous guest performers and lecturers
- Support for children ages 7-17 with all levels of skill including for beginners
- Monthly meetings one Saturday morning per month during the school year
- Membership in the Society of American Magicians the oldest magic organization in the world

If you can't make it on September 21, Feel free to come and visit us at any of our 2012/13 meetings:
October 19 • November 16 • December 14 • January 11 • February 8 • March 8 • April 26

ONLINE: WWW.SYM42.COM | EMAIL: INFO@SYM42.COM